
  As a small acreage owner north of Newberg I find it very concerning that any cannabis operation, but especially one allowing 
processing be allowed in what has become basically a neighborhood.  There is simply no way to have it both ways, this is either a 
light industrial area or a small operation farming area with numerous homes on ever smaller tracts of land.
  In the years to come, there will inevitably be more houses, less water and drier summers.  Add to this the fire risk prone processing 
operations, with there noise and smell, and you have a train wreck coming...Please support sanity and heavily regulate cannabis 
growing and processing.


